

## Re: Location to Plant a Memorial Tree for Dani Kunert?

**Colter, Howard** <a href="mailto:hools.org">hcolter@capeelizabethschools.org</a> To: Robert Malley <a href="mailto:hools.org">hools.org</a> And To: Robert Malley <a href="mailto:hools.

Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 11:16 AM

Cc: "Jonathan R. Werner" <jwerner@capeelizabethschools.org>, "Hoskin, Janet" <jhoskin@capeelizabethschools.org>, Matthew Sturgis <matthew.sturgis@capeelizabeth.org>, Todd Robbins <todd.robbins@blackpointcorporation.com>, Perry Schwarz capeelizabethschools.org>, Troy Eastman <troyeastman@capeelizabethschools.org>, Andrea Fuller<afuller@capeelizabethschools.org>

Hi Jonathan and Troy,

Please let me know if you plan to go forward with this idea. It seems very nice. I agree with Bob, it needs approval by the school board as well.

Thank you, Howard

On Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 10:59 AM, Robert Malley <robert.malley@capeelizabeth.org> wrote: Jonathan,

It looks like a good location for a tree at first glance. We need to make sure that there are no underground wires or pipes in that area. The tree will also need to be watered through the summer. We can assist with that, but it would be nice if the students had some ownership in that. I believe the School Board may also have to approve the request.

I would recommend you reach out to our Tree Warden, Todd Robbins, who can advise on the proper species and possibly help with the actual planting of the tree after the request is approved. His number is 756-4113. I have also copied him on this message so he will be aware of the proposal.

Best Regards,

Robert C. Malley Director of Public Works

On Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 10:30 AM, Jonathan R. Werner <jwerner@capeelizabethschools.org> wrote:  $Hi\ Bob\ -$ 

By way of background, Dani was a 7th grade teacher here who passed away suddenly and totally unexpectedly in July 2017. The current 8th graders were her students and wanted to do something to remember her before they graduate.

Thanks in advance for any help or advice you can provide.

## - Jonathan

On Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 9:45 AM, Hoskin, Janet <jhoskin@capeelizabethschools.org> wrote:

Jonathan,

I am including Bob Malley in my reply since he would be the one to make the decision on something like this. Thanks for checking!

Janet

Janet Hoskin Facilities & Transportation Department Cape Elizabeth, ME 04107 (207) 799-9574



On Fri, Apr 6, 2018 at 9:21 AM, Jonathan R. Werner <a href="werner@capeelizabethschools.org">wrote:
On May 1, CEMS Staff and Students would like to plant a tree in memory of Dani.
How would we go about getting a location approved for this?

The ideal one would be in the triangle shown in these pictures. However, that may be an unwise spot if the PCES/CEMS connecting cafeteria and arts center ever gets built.

Thanks in advance for any thoughts or advice you have.

## Jonathan





Please note: In an effort to increase my productivity, I am experimenting with *batching* my emails (checking email only twice a day) and - except under special circumstances - I'm planning to spend no more than 60 seconds in total per email to read and respond. Thanks! goo.gl/8RdVVX



jonathan r. werner | @maineschooltech (t) library + instructional technology specialist cape elizabeth library + learning commons ISTE librarians network, president | @ISTELib #1to1techat co-organizer | Wednesdays 9PM ET #cantshushthis | #futurereadylibs | #tlchat

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.

## Cape Schools Open Minds and Open Doors Community - Academics - Passion - E

Open Minds and Open Doors

Under Maine's Freedom of Access law. documents - including e-mail - about school district business are classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.

Cape Schools Open Minds and Open Doors Community - Academics - Passion - Ethics